
 

17 July 2009 
 

SUNCORP MANAGEMENT CHANGE 
 
Suncorp today announced that Mark Blucher, group executive integration, would 
leave the company at the end of August. 
 
Acting chief executive Chris Skilton said Mr Blucher had decided it was an 
appropriate time to leave now the integration of the Suncorp and Promina businesses 
had been successfully completed. 
 
“I would like to acknowledge Mark’s contribution during his time at Suncorp and, in 
particular, the outstanding leadership he provided during one of the largest financial 
services integrations in recent years,” Mr Skilton said. 
 
“Mark ensured that integration was completed on time, and the synergies we had 
targeted were successfully delivered.  During his time at Suncorp, Mark held a 
number of senior executive roles and he performed with distinction in each of these.  
I would like to wish him all the best for his future endeavours.” 
 
Mr Blucher joined Suncorp in 1997 and was appointed group executive integration in 
2007. He will continue to serve on the AA Insurance Board.  

 

ENDS 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Analyst / investor contact: Mark Ley, 07 3835 5639 
Media contact:   Jamin Smith, 07 3835 5183 
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